

9 June 2020

Dr. Patrick J. Nave President of Bikers Against Trafficking 1349 S International Pkwy, Suite 2421 Lake Mary, Florida 32746

Dear Friends,

In the world we live in today, human trafficking is affecting the lives of 27 million people worldwide whereas the individual's God-given human dignity is either stepped-on, oppressed or truncated. Therefore it is all the more important to support those who work every day to end this global scourge.

Hence, I would like to use this opportunity to congratulate you on the work that you and your entire team have done to actively oppose this evil in all its forms. I am proud to learn of your many accomplishments, including salvaging hundreds of individuals on a one-on-one basis, educating thousands through your workshops, seminars and awareness rallies in many places including houses of worship, so that these human rights and freedoms can be restored.

Thank you for leading the charge to end human trafficking!

On behalf of the International Multi-Faith Coalition, I sincerely thank you for having the courage to take action internationally and in Florida to help victims of human trafficking, as well as educating others about human rights in partnership with United for Human Rights Florida. Thus, you are not only salvaging trafficking victims but giving them the knowledge and power to now succeed in a life of freedom where their human rights are respected.

Sincerely,

President Bishop Craig A. Worsham